
 

 

Date: 6/5/2024 

(Announcement) 

Registration for the Fifth Batch Graduate Development Program 

 

Dear Arab Open University Students, 

Greetings, 

The Arab Open University extends its sincere congratulations and blessings to 

the university's graduates for being awarded bachelor degrees. We wish them 

success in their prospective works as well as life in general. We would like to 

inform you that the registration in the graduate development program, the fifth 

batch for the year (2024/2025) at the Decision Support Center, will commence for 

fresh graduates holding bachelor or master degrees. The registration is available 

in four main tracks (Public Policy Track, Applied Economics Track, Behavioral 

Science Track, Data and Information Technology Track), via the following 

registration link: 

/program-https://careers.dsc.gov.sa/ar/page/gdp 

 

Wishing you best luck and success 

 

https://careers.dsc.gov.sa/ar/page/gdp-program/





